West Hardin Middle School

SBDM

Special Meeting

September 27, 2005

Members present:

Sheila Smallwood


Ted Blevins

Mona Best



Lanissa Elmore

Jim Roe



Lola Best

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m.

The purpose of the special meeting was to discuss Think Link Learning.

Think Link is a predictive assessment that would allow the teachers to see the areas in which their students are weakest. The cost to West Hardin will be $5000.00. (See attached budget reallocation)

The motion was made to accept the Budget Reallocation in order to purchase Think Link assessment by Ted Blevins and seconded by Lanissa Elmore.

The motion was approved by consensus.

The motion to adjourn was made by Lanissa Elmore and seconded by Sheila Smallwood.

__________________________


__________________________

                 Chairman



        
       Vice-Chair

The following Budge Reallocation was approved. Each area gave the listed amount toward purchasing Think Link.

6th grade
         $200.00

7th grade
  
200.00

8th grade
  
200.00

Library
  
200.00

Special Ed.
  
200.00

Memberships  
200.00

Maintenance

200.00

Academic 

100.00

P.E.


  50.00

Art


  50.00

Voc Studies

  50.00

Band


  50.00

Drama

  50.00

Contingency
         2000.00

Telephone
         1250.00


       $5000.00

